
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I would like to comment to say that the very substantial plans that seem to be drawn up for Kingston 
Upon Thames have not had anywhere near enough local involvement in consultation. It feels, from a 
resident’s point of view, to have been rushed through with as little publicity as possible and very 
little attempt on the part of the Kingston Council to raise awareness of the plans until they are 
practically upon us.  As far as I’m aware, most residents of Kingston haven’t had enough time to 
really understand what is in store or to add their voice to the plans for their local area.    
 
It's very distressing and the entire thing should be looked again again before anything is put into 
place irrevocably or planning permission granted for any further buildings in Kingston.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
Kate Staddon  
 

 
 

Kate Staddon 

 




